Oy
Elopd's Register of Shipping,

71, Fenchurch Street, E.C. 3.

15th Hay, 1925.

Dear Sirs,

I ap in receipt of your letter of the 1lth instant
respecting the Beiler Survey of the steam travler
"TIGIR'S EYE" and in reply I have to say that, in the
circumstances, the Committee, whe had the cace bed re them
at their lMeeting to-day, have deferred comsideration of
the same for a short time, awaiting & further communication
from you on the subject.

At the seme time I think it well to point out
that the screwshaft will Vecome due for gurvey st the end
of next month.

1 em, Year iirs,
Yours faithfully,

Assistant to the tecretary.

The snr?cycra.
GRINSBY .
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